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Historic view, "No. 3 Main Street,"
c. 1915, looking North along Pacific
Highway
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South and East (front) elevations
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East (front) elevation
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North elevation fronting parking area
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West end elevation showing lean-to
addition of 1964
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Interior view of assembly hall area,
looking East, to front of building
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Interior view of assembly hall area,
looking Northeasterly to front of
building
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Interior view of assembly hall area, 
looking Soutwesterly toward stage 
end of hall
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Interior view of assembly hall area,
looking West to former stage end
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Interior view of library, Southeast
corner of building
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Interior view of kitchen. Northeast
corner of building, looking West
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Historic view, dedication day, 1915,
looking West to stage end. Note roof
trusses
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Looking West to stage end, 1962.
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North elevation during fire on
January 29, 1964


